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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, August 06, 2009 3:35 PM
To: 'Tony Kershaw'
Cc: TSantochi@aol.com; mnavid@avalonenvironmental.com; 'Kathy Condron'
Subject: RE: Solano, 1187 environmental (RO 2857)

Mr. Kershaw, 
Thank you very much for the email.  The Notice to Comply is actually a request for you to claim the site in the state web-
based database rather than the county web-based database.  I did check the county web database and there are a number of 
PDF documents there as you indicate.  Because it’s pretty much the same effort to upload PDF reports and other info to 
the Geotracker (once you claim it) as it was to the county database, it would be great to get the information uploaded to 
Geotracker.  As you note you site does not currently have monitoring wells, which will make the data uploads to 
Geotracker somewhat simpler. 
 
You can you claim the site in Geotracker at the link provided on the Notice to Comply letter, or you can go to another link 
-http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/ust/electronic_submittal/index.shtml  and open the “Beginner’s Guide” under “Getting 
Started”, or just call the toll free number in the upper right corner and the Help Desk can walk you through the process.  
Since I’ve not claimed a site, I don’t really know how it’s done; so the Help Desk may be your best bet.  I hear it’s pretty 
easy however. 
 
Once the site is claimed, please send verification that it has been claimed (screen shot, or the confirmation email from 
Geotracker help which I’ve seen several times already). 
 
Do let me know if you have questions. 
Thanks and Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: http://ehgis.acgov.org/dehpublic/dehpublic.jsp  
 
 
 
 
From: Tony Kershaw [mailto:tkershaw@kershawinvestments.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 06, 2009 2:25 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: TSantochi@aol.com; mnavid@avalonenvironmental.com; 'Kathy Condron' 
Subject: Solano, 1187 environmental 
 
Mr. Detterman,  re your attached letter, I’ve contacted Avalon Environmental, who say that all data have been uploaded 
to your database and that groundwater monitoring is not required at our Solano Group site.  They are willing to upload 
that data again if there has been some problem at your database and you let them know.  Thank you,  
 
Tony Kershaw 
KERSHAW INVESTMENTS 
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PO Box 9026, Berkeley, CA 94709‐0026 
Telephone: 510‐524‐8122; Fax 510‐524‐3264 
Email: tkershaw@kershawinvestments.com 
 
 
 


